
 

 

3 Lakes Improvement District 

TLID 

Minutes from meeting of: October 3, 2022 

Barb A       Present 

Diane S     Present 

John S      Present 

Mike F      Present 

Nancy H       Present 

Stacy S     Present 

Todd L      Present 

Scott R  Present 

 

Guests:  Tom Hahne, Harry Ernzer 

 

 Call to Order at:  6:00 PM 

Adoption of Agenda:  Motion by Stacy                    2nd by Nancy                                    pass 

Changes - none 

  

Approval of Minutes:  Motion by John                    2nd by Mike                         pass 

Changes - none 

 

Financial Report:  Account balance: $66,943.63 

 expenses:   water logger  $10. 

   Motion by Todd     2nd by John                               pass  

 

Officer Reports: 

Chair:   Barb reported we received an email from DNR to verify that weed spraying was done by PLM according to our 

permit.  Scott sent a note to PLM to follow through with the DNR. 

Vice-Chair:  nothing to report  

Secretary:  The county approved our 2023 TLID assessment amount of $149.31. 

Treasurer:  nothing to report 

Advisor:  Scott is finishing up paperwork to receive our grants for this year. 



 

 

 

Old Business:  

 

Water Logger:  Mike has been adding data to the water logger chart - including rainfall totals.  He mentioned that the 

data that he receives from the water loggers is available on the BLCA web page.  

 

James Johnson Update:  James owes us a report for late summer Milfoil surveys.   

 

Stanek (Wenck) Report - Water Shed:  DNR insists on a water model for any upcoming projects. 

 

Alum Feasibility Study:  nothing new, Dan still working on obtaining funds. 

 

 

New Business: 

 

TLID Goals for 2023 - Stacy will check with Kenzie regarding previous years goals. 

 

Other: 

 

Submerged weeds that build up along the shoreline - John S. talked about all the muck and dead submerged weeds 

that have been showing up along the shoreline on Briggs and what can be done about it.  We discussed what may be 

contributing to this:  boat traffic, thrusters, jet skis, etc.  Barb said that board members should research this issue and 

see what solutions may be out there if they're interested in doing so. 

 

 

We adjourned at  6:40 PM                      

 


